From: Mark Palsson <palssonm@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 10:30 PM
To: secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Forex Margin Requirements

Dear Secretary:

Really?? You and the administration just want to make our country completely anti-competitive in all areas! Stay the hell out of this. Let the market and exchanges do the math and set the limits of risk taking. If people blow up their accounts, they learn a lesson. Just like when junior touches the stove and burns his hand because he didn't listen to his parents. Who are you to deny people the lessons of life and leverage?

Audit the books, check the firewalls, do YOUR job, not the markets' job and stay the hell out of the way!!!

I almost expect a commission to be set up to regulate squares of toilet paper allowed per sitting!!

Mark Palsson

palssonm@yahoo.com

4957 Lakemont Blvd SE #C425 Bellevue, WA 98006

425-736-1966